OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL

g 07 JUN 2007

Mr Tibor Csapo
L5, 83-85 Market Street
WOLLONGONG NSW 2500

Dear Mr Csapo

I refer to your recent correspondence to the Attorney-General, the Hon Philip Ruddock MP,
regarding the seizure of property by the Australian Customs Service.

The matters raised in your correspondence more appropriately come within the
responsibilities of the Minister for Justice and Customs. Accordingly, I have referred his

letter to Senator the Hon David Johnston, for his consideration.

Y ours sincerely

Steve Ingr,
Chief of S
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